

House of Representatives State of Colorado Local Government Committee Colorado State Capitol 200 E. Colfax Ave. Denver, CO 80203

Dear Committee Members:

Pueblo West Metropolitan District supports HB-1254 and is formally committed to reimbursing all costs related to its implementation in whatever transactional manner preferred by the Department of Local Affairs.

Pueblo West Metropolitan District will not expend any Conservation Trust Fund monies for such purpose nor from any other state level source.

Regards,

Jack Johnston

District Manager